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There have been major changes outlined for Inspection and assessment arrangements.  From September 2009 your contribution to pupils’ wellbeing will be evaluated, as a part of Ofsted inspections and it is likely that the judgements against national benchmarks will also be published in your new report card. 

It is proposed that quantitative indicators will be supplemented by other, more qualitative indicators.  .....“These indicators will be derived from surveys of pupils' and parents' perceptions......" (Ofsted Consultation)

Our parent and pupil surveys already ask the questions you will need to address. 

In acknowledgement of the large number of small schools in Norfolk we have put together a special package to make surveys affordable to all. 

To find out more please phone 0845 009 4030 and speak to Louise or Ann or email administrator@cocentra.com 





